One more thing!!

Oxfordshire school games have announced that we will be launching the Oxfordshire School Games @ Home web page, going live on Monday 27th April, 

www.activeoxfordshire.org/school-games 

There are going to be a mixture of cultural and physical challenges that everyone can get involved in, children, parents, carers, anyone.
The page will go live on Monday morning and there will be emails sent to let you know about the first few challenges. There will be video demonstrations on how to do the challenges and an area where you will be able to share everyone's results and findings.   The web page will have all active resources from local companies and NGBs.  
After each challenge has finished (every fortnight) they will announce winners who will be send a pair of OSG@H branded socks.
Those that take part can share their findings, ideas and results by emailing them to schoolgames@activeoxfordshire.org, put them on Youtube and share them with us or put them on twitter using #oxonschoolgames.

Attached is the first challenge!!!
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